
Oroville Civil Service 
Monday, April 4th, 2016 
 
Meeting called to order at 4:30 pm by Richard Werner. 
 
Present:  Commissioners Richard Werner, Mike Sibley and Joe King 
Others present:  Lindsey Acord 
 

Approval of the minutes from the February 22nd regular meeting.  Motion by Joe to 
approve the minutes as written, second by Mike; motion carried. 

 
Regularly scheduled meeting of March 28th cancelled due to illness.  Rescheduled 

meeting for today, April 4th.  Last oral board scheduled, March 19th, was cancelled by 
Secretary-Chief Examiner, Lindsey Acord, due to lack of applicants.  Richard made a 
motion to reschedule Oral Exams for, Saturday, April 30th, second Mike; motion carried. 

 
 Commission decided to invite the top 10 scoring individuals on Public Safety to 
interview, giving a cutoff date of April 15th for scores.  If we end up with a full day of 
interviews, we will provide a subway platter to the interview board for lunch.   
 
 If everything is set up and good to go for April 30th, Chairman Werner suggested 
we not have our regularly scheduled meeting on, April 25th, and to announce a special 
meeting after the, April 30th testing to finalize results.  Lindsey to publish accordingly. 
 

 As there being no further business, motion by Mike to adjourn the meeting at 
5:55pm, second by Richard; motion carried. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Approval of Minutes:  ______________________________________ 

    Richard Werner, Chairman 
 
   ______________________________________ 
    Mike Sibley, Vice-Chairman 

 
     ______________________________________ 

    Joe King, Commissioner 
Submitted by: 
Lindsey Acord 


